

HCSC Southern California

--- THE FOUNDERS CLUB ---

Honor, Confidence, Service, Cooperation

Dear Member,

August 29, 2016

I hope you have had a wonderful and safe summer. For those of you who attended the day at the Races the reviews were great and I was very sorry not to be able to attend. It looks like an event we will be doing again in 2017. Your board has been putting the final touches on the Christmas Party so it will be even better than last year. Details to follow soon.

As you know Fall is a time for change and as my term as your President is up I wanted to thank you for all the support and friendship you have given me over the past couple of years. Having been away from the Company for over 25 years it was wonderful to rekindle past friendships and make new ones. It was a true honor to serve as your President and you have my eternal gratitude.

With that I want to announce that Gerri Burt will be succeeding me as the President of your Alumni Club. Gerri has been Assistant VP of Hospitality for our group so if you have attended any of our events you have probably seen her. She is very capable and I know you will support her as much as you did for me so please make sure you welcome her at the next event or by email, she will appreciate it. There will be a few other announcements coming so please stay tuned.

Once again thank you for your help, support and of course patronage to our events. I will see you at an upcoming event.

Sincerely,

Mark Schultz
Former President
HCSC Southern California